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Sharon Craig

From: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk
Sent: 22 September 2022 13:16
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation on planning application, 3/2022/0629, 15 Hacking Drive Longridge 

PR3 3EP

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Mark Waleczek 
 
We write in relation to the above matter and can confirm the Council raised no objections to this planning 
application.  
 
My apologies for the delayed response, with the recent passing of Her Majesty the Queen we have not been able to 
conduct meetings to discuss planning matters.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Jessica Dibble 
 
Town Clerk 
 

 
 
T: 01772 782461 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP 
 
 


